
Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

From: Gordon Inkeles
To: Planning Clerk
Cc: Jacobson, Rebecca; Johnson, Cliff; Ford, John; Wilson, Mike
Subject: Old Arcata Road renewal project
Date: Tuesday, May 03, 2022 12:39:19 PM

May 3, 2022

Dear Ms. Jacobson and Humboldt County Planning Commissioners, 

I’m writing to register my whole hearted support for the Old Arcata Road renewal project with full sized roundabout, as designed by Arcata City
Engineers. 

This project will alleviate what has become a truly dangerous road for pedestrians (who have no sidewalk) drivers (who must navigate a vaguely
defined and confusing intersection) and crowds of schoolchildren who have no sidewalk and end up walking in the street. The roundabout will
provide a safer environment for children at Mistwood as well. 

Our friends who live at The Jacoby Creek Road/Old Arcata Road intersection have seen no fewer than 18 cars fly off the road into their yard. The
last one happened a few days ago. See photos below. 

Your highest duty as a public official is to protect the public safety. Do not permit further delays in constructing the Old Arcata Road renewal
project.

Sincerely,

Gordon Inkeles
Hyland St, Bayside
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